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GARRYDUFF NEWS 
 3rd December 2021 
 

Website:  www.garryduffps.com 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM: Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

MON 29th NOV:  no clubs 

TUES 30th NOV: P4-7 Football (£2.50)-4pm 

WED 1st DEC: P4-7 Hockey (£2.50)3.50pm 

                          Piano lessons 

THURS 2nd DEC:  no clubs 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Last day of FOOTBALL will be 7th Dec 

Last day of HOCKEY will be 8th Dec 

PTA CINEMA NIGHT 

MONDAY 6TH DEC–6PM-7.30PM (£2.50) 

Suggestions have been given and votes 

taken…. P1-3 are watching Paw Patrol:  

The Movie while P4-7 can either watch 

The Grinch or Nativity 2.  Children can 

come to the evening in their pyjamas and 

bring blankets, cushions, teddy bear etc 

to snuggle up with!  Thank you to the PTA 

who have been busy making delicious 

treat bags for everyone.  

Children will be watching the DVDs in 

their classroom buildings.  P1-3 should 

enter/be collected from the front door.  

P4-7 will enter/leave their building as 

normal.   

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
6/12    PTA Cinema Night (6-7.30pm) 

7/12   Last day of after school football 

8/12   Last day of after school hockey 

10/12  Whole School trip to Pantomime 

                 (Sleeping Beauty) 

16/12   Christmas carols and coffee (2-2.30) 

                All children in school until 2.30pm 

17/12 Christmas Dinner in school – wear   

                 Christmas jumpers etc 

20/12   Open Morning for P1, 2022.   

                  Visits by appointment only. 

22/12    School closes at 12 noon.  No lunch. 

5th Jan 2022     Back to school! 

 

 

 

 

BEST WISHES 

Best wishes to our P7 pupils who sit their third 

and final AQE paper on Saturday morning.  We 

will be thinking about you all! 

  
  

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 

Thank you to all who bought 

toast at break time last 

week.  You have helped to 

raise £96.05 for PTA funds. 

 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL TRIP TO MILLENNIUM FORUM 

On Friday 10th December we will all be travelling to 

the Millennium Forum in Londonderry to see Sleeping 

Beauty.  We will be leaving school at 8.30am SHARP.  

ALL CHILDREN SHOULD BE IN SCHOOL AT 

8.15AM THAT MORNING 

 Children should bring a break that they can eat 

when they arrive at the theatre-it does not need to 

be a “healthy break”  

 We will be eating our lunch in the theatre during the 

interval and it would be helpful if your child had a 

packed lunch in a disposable box/bag that they can 

throw out once they have eaten.                                                                                                                              

 To avoid any unnecessary spillages NO fizzy drinks 

or yoghurts should be sent! 

  It would be helpful if you sent a drink with a 

screw/sport cap.   

 School uniform should be worn. 

 **ALL children should be collected at 3pm at 

GARRYDUFF PRES CHURCH HALL CAR PARK 

 PLEASE ASK THOSE COLLECTING YOUR CHILD 

TO LEAVE THE ROAD SIDE CLEAR FOR THE 

BUSES 

The cost of the trip is £1240.  This is being paid by 

school and PTA funds. 

POPPY SALES 

We raised £100.40 

for the Poppy 

Appeal from the 

sale of poppies. 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Remember on Christmas Dinner 

Day (17th Dec) all pupils can 

wear their own choice of 

Christmas clothing – Christmas 

Jumpers, hairbands, socks, 

Christmas colours! etc etc 


